
Ms. Dikranouhi Hajinlian 
8701 Elliot 
Rego Park, N.Y. 

Dear Ms. Hajinlian: 

April 16, 1975 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your S ewardship 
of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for tha t purpose. 

Our receipt #20743 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashiari 
Office of the Primate 


